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St. Mary’s School for the Deaf Welcomes Senator Ortt on the

Digital Screen.

ROBERT G. ORTT  February 23, 2015

Sen. Ortt toured St. Mary’s School for the Deaf (SMSD) Monday morning. The school, located

in Buffalo, offers a variety of programs for the deaf and hearing impaired communities and

for those with developmental disabilities. 

 

 


